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Commissioner For Oaths

8 New Cabra Road
Phibsboro
Dublin 7
Tel: 01-5160636 — Fax: 01-4440582
Email: nahoiandco@gmail.com

Freedom of Information Officer
76/78 Harcourt Street
Dublin 2

3 February 2014
RE: Freedom of Information Request (non-personal)
Dear Sir/Madam,

We formally request the following pursuant to the Freedom of Information Acts:

1. All records, memorandums, books, plans, maps, drawings, diagrams,
pictorial or graphic works or other documents, photographs, films or
recordings (whether of sound or images or both), any form of data (within
the meaning of the Data Protection Act, 1988) held, any other form (including
machine-readable form) or thing in which information is held or stored
manually, mechanically or electronically pertaining to the guidelines used
from 2007 — present by the Department’s Passport Service for passport
application’s where the minor applicant’s parents are Bulgarian or Romanian

nationals.

2. All records, memorandums, books, plans, maps, drawings, diagrams,
pictorial or graphic works or other documents, photographs, films or
recordings (whether of sound or images or both), any form of data (within
the meaning of the Data Protection Act, 1988) held, any other form (including
machine-readable form) or thing in which information is held or stored

manually, mechanically or electronically pertaining to the review carried out
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by the Department of Foreign Affairs in conjunction with the Department of
Justice and Equality in respect of the guidelines used by the Department’s
Passport Service for passport application’s where the minor applicant’s

parents are Bulgarian or Romanian nationals.

3. Details of the number of passports issued from 1 July 2012 to 1 December
2012 to minor applicants where both parents were Romanian or Bulgarian

nationals

We enclose herewith a cheque for the sum of €15 in respect of this request.

Yours Sincerely,

Nethio f Co

Nahoi & Co. Law Firm

RECEIVED

04 FEB 2014
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